
 

 

Welcome to the Village of Pentwater we hope you have a lot of fun while you’re here.  

One of the best things about the Village is the small town atmosphere.  Pedestrians, 

bicyclists, motorists, and skateboarder all share the streets of the Village. 

When you visit we ask that you practice some quick and easy safety rules; 

Bicyclists 

 Always ride with in the same direction as other traffic; 

 Make sure your bike is in good working condition;  

 Obey the rules of the road as any other vehicle operator, including all traffic 

signs, lane markings and signals, and use hand signals to indicate turns, slowing 

or stopping; 

 Wear bicycle helmets and reflective clothing; 

 Stay as far to the right as practical when riding in traffic lanes; 

 Not ride more than two abreast in a single lane, so long as it does not 

interfere with the normal flow of vehicular traffic; 

 Always yield to pedestrians; 

 Have a white front headlight and a red rear reflector if riding after dark or in 

low light conditions. 

Pentwater has a unique bike sharing program.  You will notice specially marked bikes 

strategically located at; the Village Marina, Police Department and Channel Lane 

Park.  Feel free to use the bikes to move around the Village, just make sure to put 

them back in the Bike Share racks at the end of the day.  Helmets are conveniently 

located on the bike racks.   

Always remember to Play Safe! 


